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Our Motto: Desire to do well 
 

What an absolutely amazing year we have had! 

Reflecting on this year, it has been a truly remarkable journey. I am immensely proud of the 
achievements of our students, staff and our school. 

It has been a year of enormous growth for all students in many areas. They have learnt new skills 
and engaged in new opportunities and experiences.  

This could not have happened without the dedication and commitment of our amazing staff. I am 
very appreciative of what they do for our students. Miss Keith, Miss Davidge, Miss Bell and Miss 
Annette go above and beyond to ensure all students have the best learning experiences, so they 
can reach their potential in all areas of the curriculum. I am also very thankful for the incredible 
work Miss Ros, Clancy and Geoff do to keep our school functioning behind the scenes, ensuring that 
our school runs efficiently and is well maintained. What an amazing team! 

I would like to wish Miss Keith all the very best for her well-deserved appointment to Ariah Park 
Central School and know that the students there will benefit greatly from her knowledge, 
experience and dedication. I would also like to wish the Pabis children all the best as they transition 
to Ariah Park Central school.  

Personally, I am very grateful for having the privilege of leading our amazing students on their 
educational journey. It has been the most rewarding time of my career and one that I will look back 
on with great pride and treasured memories of what we have achieved together. 

I would like to thank our wonderful parent community for the incredible support and 
encouragement that you have continually provided our staff, students and to me personally. I wish 
all our beautiful families a very happy Christmas and all the very best for the New Year! 

 

Miss Connie Liddell 
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Intensive Swimming – Temora Pool 

 

   
 

CALENDAR  

TERM 4    
Mon 4th - Fri 8th 

December 
Intensive Swimming at Temora 
Swimming Pool 

Thurs 14th December Presentation Day at 1.00pm 
Fri 15th December Last day of school for students 

Tues 19th December Last day of school for staff 

2024 CALENDAR  
TERM 1    

Tues 30th  - Wed 31st 
January 

Staff Development Days 

Thurs 1st February First day of school for STUDENTS 

2023  Term 4  Weeks 9-10 

Attendance  

Sport with Geoff - Update 



  

DESIRE TO DO WELL 

SCIENCE DAY WITH MISS SALLY 

Last Tuesday, in Week 8, the students enjoyed another spectacular “Science Day” with Miss Sally.  The focus was around 
Physical Science and Energy. 
 

First the students learnt about animals and their habitats. They participated in an activity to identify and classify bugs 
and insects to their natural habitats.  Students used different objects as beaks and pretended they were a bird to pick up 
certain foods that the animals would eat. 
 

They then had to work on their team building skills to pick up a block of wood and move it together using the 
strings.  Another activity included moving a sled together as a group. The students had to communicate their movements 
and directions clearly to move forward without falling over. 
 

The most popular activity was the bubble making. Everyone had fun participating and they learnt to understand more 
about energy and forces while developing their resilience.   
 

 



  
Recount About Excursion to Wagga 

 
On Wednesday, we got to school and met Miss Liddell, Miss Keith, Miss Annette and we picked up Miss Davidge in 
Temora. On the bus there was Jaydan, Lachlan, Ivy, Janet, Claire, Clayton, Khloe, Oliver and Tanay.  The Byrnes’ were 
late because their mum had to drop Emma at school. We didn’t know that the roads were flooded and Miss Liddell 
went smoothly and slowly through the deep, dirty water. 

We arrived safely at ten pin bowling. This was my favourite thing that we did on the excursion. First, we had recess, 
which was a banana and an apple, then it was time to go bowling! In our lane was Miss Liddell, Ivy, Jaydan, Lachlan 
and Miss Annette. 

We played ten rounds. Miss Liddell won, I came second, Lachlan came third, Miss Annette came fourth and Ivy came 
last. Also, Miss Annette hasn’t played for 30 years. 

Then we went to Noah’s Ark. Lachlan made a friend and played with him. Ivy and I raced down the biggest slide in 
Noah’s Ark. I punched the boxing bag, then it was time for lunch. We had our own party room to eat our lunch of 
nuggies and chips. Then, after another play, we ate party food. 

Jaydan 

On Wednesday, I got to school and went in the bus. We went to Temora along the flooded roads. When we got to 
Temora we picked up the best teacher ever, Miss Davidge. 

I went to 10 Pin Bowling and I hated it. Next, we went to Noah’s Ark. We had lunch there. It was chips and nuggets. I 
had fun playing. It was the best day ever. 

The end. 

Ivy 

Me and Clayton were late to catch the excursion bus. We got on the bus and I was happy to see my friends. Miss 
Liddell, Miss Davidge, Miss Keith and Miss Annette were on the bus too. I love friends with me. 

In Wagga, we went to Ten Pin Bowling and Noah’s Ark. 

It was the best day in my life. 

From Khloe 



TEN-PIN BOWLING   



NOAH’S ARK PLAY CENTRE  


